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Dollie Hamlin <DollieH@pmua.org> Wed, Nov 3, 2010 at 6:10 PM
To: Philip Charles <dwheel007@gmail.com>
Cc: Dollie Hamlin <DollieH@pmua.org>

Mr. Charles:

 

Please note that Resolution No. 79-2010 and the discussion regarding
executive employment contracts you are directly related to the 2009 (4-Year)
executive employment contracts.

 

“In your previous correspondence, you indicated that 2010 executive
employment contracts did not exist, yet resolution 79-2010 references
changes to the Comptroller's contract.  The board of commissioners also
met in the early part of 2010 to discuss employment contracts for Mr.
Watson and Mr. Ervin.  These three individuals are listed as executives in
the PMUA hierarchy.  Mr. Perry is also listed in this category.”

 

Dollie S. Hamlin

Purchasing Agent

 

 

-----Original Message-----
From: Philip Charles [mailto:dwheel007@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, November 01, 2010 11:36 PM
To: Dollie Hamlin
Subject: Re: FW: RESPONSE TO OPRA REQUEST -001.pdf - Adobe Reader

 

Ms. Hamlin,

Thank you for sending some of the records.  As of today, November 1, 2010, my request for the following has not yet been
provided:
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·         Copy of 2009 employee roster or document that contains a list of all
employees who were employed by the PMUA in 2009

·         Copy of 2010 employment contracts for all executive employees

·          Electronic Copy of Bills Listing in Excel format which were approved at
the August, September, and October 2010 public meetings.  These can be
e-mailed to me at dwheel007@gmail.com   PLEASE NOTE THAT MY
REQUESTED FORMAT IS IN EXCEL (this is the format Mr. Perry stated
the bills listings are created in at the January public meeting).  If unavailable
from your department in Excel, I will take it in PDF format until the Excel
version is made available to me.

No employee roster was provided.  A "2009 employee job titles" was provided but it did
not contain a roster of employees who were employed by the PMUA in 2009.

In your previous correspondence, you indicated that 2010 executive employment contracts
did not exist, yet resolution 79-2010 references changes to the Comptroller's contract.  The
board of commissioners also met in the early part of 2010 to discuss employment contracts
for Mr. Watson and Mr. Ervin.  These three individuals are listed as executives in the
PMUA hierarchy.  Mr. Perry is also listed in this category.

No bills listings for August, September, or October 2010 were provided as requested.

Please indicate when I can expect to receive the public records that were requested on
October 20, 2010.  Thank you.

Philip

 

On Mon, Nov 1, 2010 at 2:23 PM, Dollie Hamlin <DollieH@pmua.org> wrote:

Sorry about that.  I have been out of the office until today.

 

-----Original Message-----
From: Philip Charles [mailto:dwheel007@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 2010 11:23 PM
To: Dollie Hamlin
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Cc: Ariadis Charles; ehalpern
Subject: Re: RESPONSE TO OPRA REQUEST -001.pdf - Adobe Reader

 

Ms. Hamlin,

Thank you.  The previous message did not contain the attachments referenced in the
message (2010 Sept. meeting minutes & list of positions).  Please e-mail or advise when
they will be sent to me.

Philip Charles

On Wed, Oct 27, 2010 at 11:17 PM, Dollie Hamlin <DollieH@pmua.org> wrote:
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